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CWEA recognizes MCWD Wastewater Treatment Plant 
MCWD has won the Sierra Section Plant of the Year Award from the California Water Environment Association 

 
Mammoth Lakes, California – The Mammoth Community Water District’s Wastewater Treatment Plant is 
being recognized by the California Water Environment Association as the 2022 Sierra Section Plant of the Year 
in the small plant category (less than 5 MGD). This award acknowledges accomplishments in compliance, 
innovative practices, cost effectiveness, and superior plant performance.  
 

 
Sarah, Tyler, Clay, and Bruce accepting the award 

 
“This prestigious award is a great accomplishment for MCWD and shows the dedication and effort everyone 
has put forth this past year,” states Clay Murray, Operations Superintendent. “Thanks to all that contributed 
to our wastewater plant operations and maintenance.” 
 
MCWD would like to express special appreciation to the following individuals who made this award possible 
through daily contributions: 
 

Wastewater Treatment Staff: Tyler Nelson, Steven Sornoso, and Kyle Burnett 
Laboratory Staff: Bruce Medhurst and Sarah Minich 
Plant Maintenance Staff: Rob Motley, Hans Walden, Honovaa Lewis, and Huoy Sytha 

 
This award was presented at the CWEA Sierra Section Awards Banquet on February 4th, 2023, at the Silver 
Legacy in Reno. 
 
 
 
About Mammoth Community Water District 
 
MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD strives to provide reliable, 
affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner reflecting our stewardship role. We encourage our customers 
to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, and to take advantage of the information and services available to support this goal. 


